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Dear Sirs 
 
THE NATIONAL HEALTH SERVICE SUPERANNUATION SCHEME (SCOTLAND) 
VALUATION  
 
The valuation report for the period 1999 – 2004 has now been completed and the full report can be 
viewed at www.sppa.gov.uk 
 
Employers will wish to note that the report recommends a decrease in the employer’s contributions 
from 14% to 13.5%. 
 
The Scottish Government has accepted the recommendation contained in the report and 
accordingly you are asked to make the necessary change in the employer’s contribution rate from  
1 April 2009.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Ian Clapperton 
Director of Operations 
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